
HB 1298

I urge you to offer a “DO PASS” in regards to this bill.

I have two daughters and two sons and am well aware of the differences between
their physical abilities given their biologic make up. Please support the rights of girls
and women by allowing for them to compete against other biological girls and
women. Please help protect their fundamental rights and safety by supporting this
bill.

Erin McSparron


